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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing society. 

  

 

Dear Parents, 
Re: Summer Fair Big Raffle 2023 

 

The youngest child in each family will today come home with two books of raffle tickets to sell priced at £1 per ticket.  

We have some great prizes including:  
 

Prize Donated by 

1st Prize – Playstation 5 Digital Console & £50 Playstation 

Store Gift Card 

Mr Ben Hanley (Governor) & family 

2nd Prize – 43” Hisense Smart T.V. with Dolby Vision HDR, 
DTS Virtual X, Youtube, Netflix, Disney +, Freeview Play and 

Alexa Built-in, Bluetooth and WiFi  

 

Bowerham Primary & Nursery 
School 

3rd Prize - AquaThermal Journey & Afternoon Tea for 2 Ribby Hall 

 
Please return the stubs and money in a clearly named envelope to either the class teacher or the school office. We 

have such great prizes and are sure you will need more tickets; if you would like more tickets to sell please ask at the 

school office.  
If you have a local business and are happy to sell raffle tickets on the schools behalf please contact the school office.  
  

The draw will take place at 5.45pm on Friday 16th June 2023 at the closing of the summer fair.  
 

THE MORE RAFFLE TICKETS SOLD THE CHEAPER THE FAIR WILL BE!!!! 
 

We have already secured the Fairground  which comprises of: 

 Shockwave – 1.2m height restriction 

 Big Bouncy Castle 

 Mix Toy Ride 

 Big Play centre 

 Big inflatable Slide 

 Teacups  
 

We also have 6 trampolines, crazy golf and a 90ft inflatable assault course which will be two raffle tickets each per 

person (not available with a wristband) and all each year group running a traditional fairground game for you to have 

a go on. 
 

Unfortunately, there is a BUT to all this – the cost of the fairground has doubled since last year! So in 

order to keep the cost of the wristbands and stalls low we really do need to sell a lot of raffle tickets 

hence the raffle tickets coming out earlier to give us more time to get selling.   If you can help sourcing / 
donating fantastic raffle prizes the afternoon would be even better; 

If you can help us please email vouchers to: schoolsecretary@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 
Or alternatively someone could collect from you directly. Please let us know on 01524 63999. 
 

Thanks for all your continued support. 
 
 

 

Mrs Jo Banks 

Headteacher 
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